DRAFT — Urban Trails Committee — 2021 — August 11, 2021

Member attendance: Shana Wade, Orin Zyvan, Abe Herman, Ross Mittleman, Andrew Gingerich, Athena
Fouts, Valerie Dobbs, Stephen Meyer, and Diana Rooney.

City staff present: Eric Mocko, Dave Thornton, Daniella Acosta, and Bella Vaz
Citizen guests: Jay Moss (Horizon Drive BID), and Jack Byron

Approval of Minutes

Valerie motioned to approve the minutes from July 14, 2021. Steve seconded the motion. The motion
passed 8-0.

Discussion items

Caprock Academy crossing needs and safety concerns
Mr. Jay Moss provided some context on the situation and answered questions from the UTC members.

September Bike Month
Dave Thornton provided an update on the upcoming bike month and events. The City is soliciting
volunteers for a breakfast on September 22",

Walking Audit Debrief
Dave Thornton provided a debrief of the August 5th Walking Audit and solicited input from UTC
members. There was discussion on how to best present the data to CDOT.

Orin suggested more walking audits in the future, especially for city projects.

4t and 5% Street Study Update

Diana Rooney provided a synopsis of the 4" and 5% Street 2-way road feasibility study.
Trent Prall provided some information on this topic.

Other Business/Public Comment
Mr. Jack Byron provided a comment to the UTC members regarding window tints on cars. There was
discussion related to enforcement of this.

Diana Rooney asked about publicity for the wayfinding guide. Bella is going to push some
communications out for September Bike Month.

Adjournment
Andy motioned to adjourn the meeting. Orin seconded the motion. The motion passed 9-0. The meeting

adjourned at 7:06 pm



